Sandra Hutchings &A_( .

From: Gwendolyn Trendell
Sent: 23 March 2014 23:27
To: DPD

Subject: Copplestone planning.

To whom it may concern

| am writing to oppose the proposed planning mainly for Beasley farm at the back of Sunnymead but also land at
Dulings meadow.

My main objections are firstly that the road infrastructure is already hazardous to both pedestrians and drivers with
cars parked along the main roads especially at school run times causing many near misses so far. The children's play
park is just off Sunnymead and as a mother it seems unwise to add any additional traffic on over used roads.

My second main objection is that further building would contribute to possible flooding in these proposed building
areas as both have streams which already overflow. The proposed huilding areas which are currently farm land has
so far assisted in retaining the rain water.

Other reasons for the opposition is that the school is already oversubscribed and there isn't the employment or
facilities in the village for so many extra houses.

Many thanks for your time and attention to this matter.
Regards

Mrs Gwendolyn N Trendell

123 Sunnymead

Copplestone

Crediton

EX17 5NB

Sent from my iPhone



